
VICTOR ATIYEH 
GO V ERNOR 

1979-198 7 

Mrs. Les Sherman 
5952 SW Riverpoint Lane 
Portland, OR 97201 

Dear Dorothy, 

November 19, 1993 

I NTERNAT I ON AL 

CONSULTANT & T R AD E 

I have just learned of your decision to make the transfer of titl e 
to your Progress property to the Council, hopefully by December 31, 
1993. Your pledge to do so three years ago was very exciting and I 
know you are pleased to see it consummated. 

Be assured that our Council will reimburse you for any and all costs 
if you require new property appraisal. 

After the first of the year, I hope we can have 1 unch and again 
discuss opportunities to recognize Les and you for this and all your 
many extraordinary services to the Boy Scouts of America. 

Meanwhile, I stand ready to assist you in any way possible with your 
Progress property project. 

best wishes to you and your family for a memorable 
ason. 
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